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We returned after Christmas with the snow.  The theme was 
healthy eating, the evening started with a healthy game 
called “fruit bowl”.  The boys then designed their own 
healthy badge, which some of them are still wearing on their 
uniform, this is nice to see.  We said goodbye to 2 Beavers 
Jamie and Jack we wished them all the best as they moved 
up to Cubs. 
 

The following week, we talked about how we should look after the countryside.  
The Beavers in their lodges designed posters with a little help from the leaders; 
these will be put up around the Scout hut for you to see.  David and Isaac were 
invested. 
 

Before Christmas one of my Colony assistants got in 
touch with a Beaver colony in Canada, to see if they 
were interested in becoming pen pals with our 
Beavers, and they were.  So tonight the boys made 
a book all about themselves to send over to them, 
together with a group photograph. So watch this 
space.   

We finished by playing skittles, their favourite game. 

 
Activities in February – not to be missed 

No Meeting on 18th February – Half Term 
 

 
 
 

 

First Aid 
Thursday 4th February 

More First Aid 
Thursday 11th February 

Astromony 
Thursday 25th February 


